
Sugar Hill Planning Board 

November 7, 2018 

 

Members: John Strasser, Jim Keefe, Arthur Chase, Rob Hayward, David Thurston, Skip Redfield, Amy 

Venezia 

 

Guests: none 

 

Chairman Rob Hayward called the meeting to order at 5:30PM on Wednesday, November 7, 2018.  On a 

motion made by Dave Thurston, seconded by Jim Keefe the minutes of the October meeting were 

approved.  PASSED UNAINMOUSLY 

 

Old Business/ New Business 

Rob shared that he has been speaking to Mike Hern, Chairman of the Zoning Board in regards to Air 

B&B’s and updating our zoning ordinance to reflect.   Rob has sent an email to municipal law to see if 

they can help with wording on such an ordinance.  Rob would like to spend time at the December 

meeting reviewing our zoning regulations on this topic. 

John asked if any member of the Planning Board would be interested in serving as a representative on 

the North Country Council alongside Carl Martland.  He passed around information on this for members 

to review and noted that the town should ideally have 2 representatives.   

John noted that he and Margo have been looking at solar power on a large and small scale and different 

regulations on this.  He stated that the town of Easton just development a plan for regulations for solar 

on town state and town roads.   

With no more business, on a motion made by Jim Keefe, seconded by Arthur Chase the meeting was 

moved to be adjourned. 

 

Submitted by: 

 

 

Amy Venezia 

Secretary to the Planning Board 


